Friday 9th February 2024
Dear All,
This week has been very busy.  On Tuesday, Year 2 visited Pizza Express, where they made their own pizzas and then ate them back at school. As you can image, the children (and staff) were very happy indeed. 
On Wednesday we held our unhealthy tuckshop, which was very popular. We made over £400 to go towards the cost of the projector and chrome book batteries.
Yesterday, Year 5 visited the planetarium at Greenwich. They enjoyed finding out about the movement of the stars, even though they did get a little wet! 
Today Year 1 performed their class assembly, which was a real delight.  
Over this week the display boards in the corridor have been changed to reflect the topics the children have been covering. After half term, why not come and have a look?  
Half Term
Next week is half term and school is closed. We reopen on Monday, February 19th. 
Safeguarding
We have been asked by NHS to remind you to ensure your children’s vaccinations are up to date. There is a rise in the amount of measles cases so please be on the lookout. Common symptoms are:
· Cold-like symptoms, such as a runny nose, sneezing, and a cough.
· Sore, red eyes, that may be sensitive to light.
· Watery eyes.
· Swollen eyes.
· A high temperature (fever), which may reach around 40°C (104°F)
· Small greyish-white spots in the mouth.
· Aches and pains.
· Loss of appetite.

The rash normally appears 2 or 3 days later. 
Half term Clinics are running on the following days only:
This half term the ‘School Age Immunisation Team’ are offering catch up polio and MMR clinics for children living in Lewisham. The venue will be Lewisham Hospital. Please see previous email from Ms Gambier for dates and times
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This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	97.13% +
	5-

	Year 1
	91.35% -
	8 +

	Year 2
	91.43% -
	0 

	Year 3
	91.91% +
	7 +

	Year 4
	97.53% -
	0

	Year 5
	97.41% -
	6 +

	Year 6
	93.89% -
	6 -



Congratulations to Year 4 for the highest attendance, although it was very close. Well done to Year 2 and 4 for no lates.  
I have added + and – signs so you can compare weekly in the hope that each class can improve. 
Best wishes,
Christine Keen
Headteacher
